HUNTER TECHNOLOGY ALBACETE, S.L

17.11.2014

Communication on Progress Team

United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017

Dear Sir/Mrs.:
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR THE EXTENTION OF THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF THE COP REPORT.

The purpose of this letter is to request the extension of the deadline for submission of the COP report in 90 days
due to the following reasons:

- We haven’t submitted the COP report in the established deadline due to the lack of training for the
elaboration of such report.

- We couldn’t get the information of the deadline for submission of the report due to the technical
problems and the change of e-mail of the person in charge of the registered e-mail of the Spanish Net of
the Global Compact.

- We cannot assure the submission of the report on time for the deadline of 30™ of November since we
have received the information of the deadline for submission of the report on 17" of November 2014.

- Once the report has been drafted, fulfilled the deadline or not, we will submit the report through the
Spanish Net of Global Compact.

Thank you very much for y Lur attention.
Yours Faithfully.
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D. Juan José Moreno Sanchez

Gerente de la empresa

C/ Martinez Villena, n? 4. CP 02001, Albacete. Telefono 967 667965 — Fax 967 667963.
huntec@huntec.es www.huntec.es




